SWIMMING CARNIVAL

Next Wednesday, 15th February 2017, the school will travel to Warialda for their annual Swimming Carnival held in conjunction with St Joseph’s. The carnival will commence at 4pm sharp.
Admission is $3.50/child & $4.50.
Parents will need to transport their children to and from the school. 
We are willing to arrange transport for those whose parents cannot make the 3pm pickup, but parents must be at the pool to take them home. 
We will also be asking parents to help with recording and timekeeping.
All children are expected to attend the carnival. There will be novelty events for those children who can’t swim the 50 metres.
Please return the below note to the school on Monday, 13th February so we can organise transport and helpers.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Please tick what is applicable below:
[bookmark: _GoBack]0	I am able to transport my child/children to the pool for the swimming carnival.
0	I will need transport for my child/children to the pool. I understand that I will need to pick them up from the pool.
0	I have arranged transport for my child/children.
0	I can help with the following:	BBQ……………………………..
							Recording…………………..
							Timekeeping……………..
Signed…………………………………………..
Date………………………

						 

